
Moore-love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ms. Moore-Love, 

Peter Hybertsen <pete.hybertsen@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 04, 2014 1 :24 AM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
Public Testimony 

I'm writing to inquire about the availability of public testimony slots for the City Council meeting on December 
17th. If there are still open time-slots, then I would like to reserve one at this time in order to speak on the 
subject of revising the city's fair wage policy to a $15/hr living wage for contract workers and the necessity of 
mandating a living wage for workers in Portland in general. 

Best, 
Peter Hybertsen 
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